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February 1, 2021

HAPPY CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK!

We have a fun week planned!

Monday, Feb. 1st - We celebrate Catholic Education, Our Parish Community, Students,
Faculty, Staff and Volunteers. “Get Crazy with Crazy Hair and Socks!”

Tuesday, Feb. 2nd - Not only is it the 100th Day of School, but we will be celebrating our
community with a school-wide service project. All week we will be collecting “Pennies for
Puppies Plus”. Children may donate their pennies each day for the Humane Society. This

afternoon, the children will practice their culinary skills by making dog biscuits. They may
wear their favorite Sports Top with their uniform bottoms on this fun day.

Please plan to attend the Auction Meeting at 6pm and the HSA Meeting at 7pm.

Wednesday, Feb. 3rd - Our Third-Sixth Grades will display their Science Fair projects in
the evening. All are welcome to attend to support all their hard work. Presentations for 3rd
& 4th are from 5:00pm-5:45pm and 5th & éth will present from 6:00pm-6:45pm. Families
with crossover and/or conflicts may choose their time. Social Distancing and masks will be
required at this time.

We will attend Mass to pray for vocation in our diocese and nation. They may dress as their
future career choice.

Thursday, Feb. 4th - We celebrate our students who are the heart of the school! PJ Day -
Children will be served a doughnut and cocoa/juice by HSA to start their day.

Friday, Feb. 5th - We celebrate our faculty and staff who make a difference in their lives
each day. They may dress like a teacher. We will also be attending a showing at the
Broadway Theatre of a favorite children’s movie.

**Please be sure to dress your child for the weather
as we will be walking to and from the Broadway.**



